
Sproule, Joanne 

From: City Council 
Sent: Monday, November 18, 2019 2:57 PM 
To: Sproule, Joanne 
Cc: Cooper, Troy (Police); Tryon, Caren (Police); Fast, Joyce 
Subject: Email -Communications -Mann - St. Paul's Hospital Area - CK. 5400-1 

Re: Communications 
From: Sara Mann 
Date: November 16, 2019 
Subject: St. Paul's Hospital Area 

The following is a communication addressed to City Council, with respect to the above matter. 

am forwarding the communication to the Board of Police Commissioners for further handling and 
response to the writer. 

Debby Sackmann on behalf of 
Joanne Sproule, City Clerk 

From: Sara Mann [mailto: ] 
Sent: Saturday, November 16, 2019 12:36 AM 
To: City Council <City.Council@Saskatoon.ca> 
Subject: Form submission from: Write a Letter to Council 

Submitted on Saturday, November 16, 2019 - 00:35 

Submitted by anonymous user: 207.195.86.26 

Submitted values are: 

Date Saturday, November 16, 2019 
To His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council 
First Name Sara 
Last Name Mann 
Email  
Address Beckett Green 
City Saskatoon 
Province Saskatchewan 
Postal Code S7N  
Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable) Myself 
Subject St. Paul's hospital area 
Meeting (if known) Monday meeting November 18 
Comments 
To our city council, it's very rare that I worry about my safety but I am and would like something done. 

~  



~, 
. I drive myself and don't want to pay ridiculous amounts of money for 

hospital parking so I parkJon the street. I've been followed, I have been approached for money and 
this last time it seemed as if a man was going to try and grab my purse but I started honking my car 
horn with my key fab to bring attention to me so I wasn't attacked. This is unacceptable. Not just for 
me but many elderly people attend that hospital for treatments too. How would they defend 
themselves if they were attacked or robbed? You know all this so I don't want to beat a dead horse so 
to speak but what is the city doing to stop this. The crime is high, meth is out of control and the safety 
of your citizens is failing. I would like an answer on how this will stop. I know you are bringing on more 
police but seriously adding a place where people can do their drugs close to the hospital is insane. 
You are just looking for trouble. Have you looked at the crime in the cities that have this program? It 
has gone up. Yes I get that it may help in some way but we aren't equipped to deal with the fallout of 
all this and mark my words it will be a disaster. I see no positive out of this. Please do something to 
help the people who need treatments at the hospital stay safe. I'm not meaning those who are drug 
Addicts either. Maybe get a treatment facility to help those get off drugs not allow them to use drugs. 
We need more of that not giving them a free pass 

Attachments 

The results of this submission may be viewed at: 

https://www.saskatoon.ca/node/398/submission/349401 




